35 Million State College
Funds Asked for Fiscal Year

SACRAMENTO, Nov. 9.—The
State department of education
is seeking nearly thirty-five mil-
lion dollars to operate the ten
State colleges during the 1956-
57 fiscal year,

The total, up 29.4 per cent
over the current year's budget,
is to be submited tomorrow to
the State department of finance.

Additional support funds are
required, the education depart-
ment says, to take care of a
full-time enrollment of 48,000, an
increase of 8,943 students over
the 1955-56 years.

The increase also includes
1,122 new positions, 537 of them
new professors and instructors.

Finance department spokes-
men said the colleges’ building

requirements have not been de-
cided and the capital outlay
budgets will not be brought up
for some time. 1956-57 enroll-
ment estimates and budget re-
quests:

Chico, 2,400, up 400, $1,667,943;
Fresno, 4,560, up 340, $2,319,841;
Humboldt, 1,300, up 200, $1,436,-
099; Long Beach, 4,400, up 1,200,
$2,479,704; Los Angeles, 6,800,
up 2,000, $3,931,546; Sacramento,
3,200, up 550, $2,221,740,

San Diego, 6,200, up 747,
$3,811,736; San Francisco, 6,028,
up 396, $3,885,414; San Jose,
9,200, up 690, $5,962,649; Cal
Poly, 5,216, up 2,044, $4,230,346,
and the California Maritime
Academy near Vallejo, 150, up 9,
$9,315,225.




